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The Delta County Office of Emergency Management and the Delta County 
Local Health Authority (LHA) were informed this afternoon by the Texas 
Department of State Health Services (DSHS) that a resident of Delta 
County has tested positive for COVID-19. The DSHS and the LHA are taking 
all necessary actions in response to this matter and will be handling 
this case moving forward.  As of today, Delta County has a total of 
twenty-seven positive COVID-19 cases, including this case, with four 
active cases, zero deaths, and twenty-three recoveries. 
 
Please continue to adhere to the recommendations of the CDC, the Office 
of Governor Greg Abbott, and the Texas Department of State Health 
Services (DSHS). 

 


